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School of Education Administrative Forum
Thursday, March 17, 2016
159 Education Building  9:30 a.m.

The April 21st meeting will be in Harrison Parlor, Lathrop Hall

AGENDA

· Updates & Announcements 
SUBMIT A NOMINATION FOR THE BUCKY AWARD!
(Business Office U-Rah-Rah Congratulations & Kudos to You!)
BUCKY Award Winners

· Gifts & Grants – Beth 

· Effort Reporting

· Financial Management – Toby

· Call for pick-up form
· FY 2016 Year End Timetable
· MARCH MADNESS PICKS!
· Facilities – Jesse

· Instructional Lab Mod

· HR and Payroll – Christy, Sarah & Teri

· Summer Prepay
· Summer Lab Sign-ups
· Well Wisconsin
If there are any topics that you would like us to cover, or if you have suggestions for special guest or training opportunities that you would like to see at future forums, please let us know.

Melissa Amos-Landgraf 		Associate Dean for Administration		(608) 262-4474
Teri Engelke			Assistant Dean for Human Resources		(608) 262-6139
Sarah Gomez Rendon 		Human Resources Assistant Advanced 		(608) 262-4079
Alexa Kuehl 			Univ Svcs Prog Assoc, Office Mgmt, 		(608) 262-6138
 				 HR, Bldg Svcs
Christy Moldenhauer 		Human Resources Assistant Advanced 		(608) 262-9149
Toby Schellhase 		Accountant - Journey 			(608) 262-1765
Beth Walsh	 		Assistant Dean - Gifts, Grants & Contracts 	(608) 263-5559
Jesse Winters 			Director of Facilities 			(608) 445-1878

DID YOU KNOW?
2015-16 Administrative Forum Schedule
All forums are held on Thursday from 9:30 a.m. to 11 a.m. in Room 159, the Wisconsin Idea Room, Education Building, unless otherwise noted.
· April 21, 2016 – Change in Location – 9:30 a.m. Harrison Parlor, Lathrop Hall
· May 19, 2016 
· June 16, 2016
Details about WiscAlerts Text Messaging 
UW–Madison students, faculty and staff can sign up to receive text messages in the event of an emergency.
Signing up is simple and takes just a few moments. You can enroll by visiting http://go.wisc.edu/wiscalerts.
The service is free, but you will be responsible for any SMS charges from your cellular provider. Once you have registered your 10-digit mobile phone number, you will receive a confirmation text message indicating you have successfully subscribed. If you do not receive a confirmation text message, double-check to ensure you have submitted a number that receives text messages.
All WiscAlerts messages will arrive from the short code number 67283 or 226787, and will start with WiscAlert.
It is recommended that you store this number to your cell phone and label it WiscAlerts.
The service will be used to send critical safety information from UWPD. It is reserved for the highest level of emergency, and will never be used for advertising or spam.
Keep in mind that the service is offered on a best-effort basis. Cellular technology is still evolving, and there are many factors that could prevent a message from reaching your phone.
To enroll or for more information about this service, visit My UW–Madison or the DoIT KnowledgeBase.
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